Group Visit by the Students of St. Augustine's Day School, Barrackpore
(November 3, 4 and 7, 2022)

The Students of Class VI visited the Gandhi Smarak Sangrahalaya, Barrackpore in group on November 3, November
4 and November 7, 2022. On the first day, second day and third day 96, 84 and 119 students along with their Teachers
came to visit the Sangrahalaya respectively. The Sangrahalaya provided the guided tour to all the students in each
group and they had been shown the documentary film on the 'Role of Barrackpore in Indian Freedom Movement'. The
School Authority was very pleased by the cooperation of the Staff Members of the Sangrahalaya for proper guidance
and support to the students group during their visit in the museum.



https://www.facebook.com/gandhi.sangrahalaya?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVenlJfLNsWunEQEwxj3lGlhV05hIHChIVL-IFp3Kth6y7I9Odx25o1-5ckZiZQMIZnSxzFilixjjRD14x89kFOiM1FW-HzH89nBckL40HWcLof6otKOmC_5MbI7sXcdNBAPBudrtL5FHJJLwAh_HeRJkw0VreIhss1foLVQqNShoMEKFC6cpwftaeb_x7FTms&__tn__=-%5dK-R

